
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19  
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The safety of our residents and staff remains our top priority and we will continue with 
our protocols, precautions and screening of all staff, visitors upon arrival and all Health 
Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  

Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to improve in our Country. Well before COVID-19 started the 
opportunity to stimulate our seniors has been a need, especially those short on family! 
Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental throughout COVID and remains 
here to help you share encouragement with residents and our staff doing a great job. 
Please email SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any 
questions please let us know. 

 
Campus Happenings 

● Memorial Day means so much to Luther Manor residents, staff and our extended 
families. Because of the seperation that has been felt over the past year or so, it 
means that much more! The experiences of those in the Armed Forces that 
sacrificed so much for our Country in past conflicts were summarized very 
eloquently by our Terrace resident Millie Seefeld. Millie was interviewed last 
week by Amanda Porterfield from CBS 58! Last month during Milwaukee Armed 
Forces Week, Millie was honored with the Lance P. Sijan Award for her service 
during World War II as a nurse who helped our injured soldiers. The link below is 
to Millie’s interview that aired on the Sunday Morning show. It is a heartwarming 
reminder that I hope can bring us together in spite of any differences we have! 
 https://www.cbs58.com/news/former-us-army-nurse-mildred-millie-seefeld-
receives-lance-p-sijan-award-for-service-during-world-war-two 

 

● With the warm weather returning and COVID-19 restrictions being reduced, we 
brought back fan favorite musician, Craig Siemsen, to the Terrace patio for a 
concert on Tuesday. Inside, outside, your choice no problem!  

 

  

  



 

● Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


